
Ford Motor Company- RIC May9, 2016 

210 I Village Rd., MD 1049 

Dearborn. Ml48121 

To: Whom it may concern: 

Regarding: Amendment to Materials License 2 t -35 t 13-0 I & request letter (ML 16041 A497) 

This letter is in response to reference control No. 590134 requesting a change to the current license 
possessed by Ford Motor Company- RIC. Our request was sent on February I 0. 2016 had included 
current license limitations and requested projected use limits for the revised license. 

Currently the lab is not in operation but is also not being dismantled nor are we closing out the area of use 
(aou). Future projected Research and Development (R&D) work is pending the requested change to the 
license. There is currently no known contamination to the lab and all previously tested materials have 
been removed from the lab and storage and have been properly disposed of using an approved disposal 
vendor (see attachments). 

If you have any questions. please contact the Radiation Safety Officer at (313 )323-1533 between 7am and 
3:30pm M-F EST or via e-mail at slarkins@ford.com. 

Brian Nottmeier (Director) Scott Larkins (RSO) // 
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Taylor, Tiresha 

From: Forster, Sara 

Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, May 10, 2016 11:41 AM 

Taylor, Tiresha 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Ford NRC license amendment 

Signed change letter.pdf 

Th,an,~~IOU for printing this! - Sara 

From: Larkins, Scott (S.R.) [mailto:slarkins@ford.com] 

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 1:05 PM 

To: Forster, Sara <Sara.Forster@nrc.gov> 

Subject: [Externai_Sender] Ford NRC license amendment 

Sara, 

This has bounced back twice to me know. I'm going to send a series of e-mails because I guessing my file is too large for 

your system. 

(jcott J.at&uu 
Sr. Safety Engineer 
Ford Motor Company- Research & Innovation Center 
2101 Village Rd, MD 1049 
Dearborn, Ml 48121 
Desk: 313-323-1533 
Cell: 313-790-2726 
Fax: 313-337-1810 
CL, FCC, GTL, Norwood Annex, Palo Alto, RIC 
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